
Shrewsbury Borough School 
20 Obre Place 

Shrewsbury, New Jersey 07702 

 

Brent A. MacConnell                                                                                        (732)747-0882 

SUPERINTENDENT                                                                                                                                     Fax:    (732)747-7510 

 

 

         December 3, 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

We are beginning our process of Kindergarten student identification and 

registration for the 2019-20 school year. The first step for us is to locate all potential 

registrants who are eligible to enter Kindergarten in September 2019.  

 

Board of Education policy states that all children who are five (5) years of 

age on or before October 1 of the year they enter are eligible for Kindergarten.  

 

Should you have a child, or have a friend or neighbor who has a child who will 

be five (5) on or before October 1, 2019, please notify the school via email at 

galantel@sbs-nj.org or by phone at (732)747-0882 x. 104. We will place you or the 

child’s family on our potential listing for next school year.  Also, please complete 

and submit the Census Form found on our website http://www.sbs.k12.nj.us/sbs/, 

which is due by Tuesday, January 15, 2019.  This form is a tool used to identify 

potential Kindergarten students. 

 

We will send out all necessary registration and medical information that are 

required for registration. We will provide an appointment date and time for the return 

of the forms and formal registration.    

 

Thank you very much for your assistance.  

 

 

        Sincerely,  
         

 

        Superintendent 
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